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Submission: The proposal to amalgamate City of Sydney with the entire Eastern Suburbs is not a good one. These are
fundamentally different areas and require a local government approach that reflects this. The highly commercial and densely
populated makeup of the CBD compared to the largely residential nature of the suburbs needs the current, experienced council
setups to remain. Where do we draw the line? If we can combine the Eastern Suburbs then why not the Inner West? Why not
Greater Sydney as a whole, or the entire state? Local government should be localised and tailored to the area it serves and take
consideration of the urban makeup of that area. | am absolutely against this amalgamation.
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